
Westwood Weekly 
École Westwood Elementary 

Home of the Wolves 
September 11, 2025– Issue 3 

 

Hamp on Park Hawks are: 

Hardworking, g,  

Welcoming, Kind,  

Safe 

 
 
 
 

 

School Cash Online (KEV) 
 

School Cash Online is where parents can 

complete required school forms and pay for 

school fees and field trips. At the bottom of 

this newsletter is the “How to Get Started” 

instruction sheet which outlines the steps to 

sign up. Once you have signed up, you will 

receive emailed notifications of items that 

require your attention. 

If you have any problems, please contact the 

Parent Helpdesk at: 1-866-961-1803 or 

http://schoolcashonline.com/home/support 

 

REQUIRED FORMS ARE ONLINE NOW, 

PLEASE COMPLETE! 
 

 

School Supplies 
 

No school supplies from home are required as they 
are provided when students go to classes this 
year.  A $40 student supply fee can be paid on 

CashOnline (KEV).   
If this presents any financial hardship,  

please contact Ms. Askew. 
 

 

Calendar Dates for September 
 

• Tuesday September 16th  - PAC Meeting, Library, 7:00pm 

• Friday, September 19th – Pro D Day – No School for Students 

• Thursday September 25th – Open House - 5:30-6:30 pm 

• Tuesday September 30th – Truth & Reconciliation Day – No school 
for students  

 
 

http://schoolcashonline.com/home/support


Absences 

If your child will be late or absent from school, please use the Absence Report found on the Westwood 
website under “Quick Links” at: Westwood Elementary  

 

École Westwood Elementary PAC 
PAC Meeting 

Please join The Westwood Parent Advisory Council (PAC). 
The first of this year’s general meeting is Tuesday, September 16th at 7pm in the library. 

 

PAC e-mail: westwoodpachub@gmail.com 

 

Afterschool Programs (Fall 2025) 

 

Go to www.DWUL.io or click below,  

search "SD43 Westwood" or “Westwood.” 

- Monday  - CHESS CLUB (steps 1 & 2) 

          - MARTIAL ARTS (Self-Defense) 

     - Tuesday  -  Love2Dance 

     - Wednesdays-  Forest Rangers - Fall 2025 

     - Thursdays - K-Gr5 Coquitlam Soccer (full) 

 

How to register: See the Support Document, 60-second Video, 

or Online Guide. 
 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/westwood/Pages/default.aspx#/=
mailto:westwoodpachub@gmail.com
http://www.dwul.io/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-2eiaCkqmts5jKt6fiwJ4ZPbuRATjxOi/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IX1-FmFO93I
https://guide.dowhatuluv.ca/parent-registration


 
TERRY FOX RUN WEDNESDAY, September 24th, 2025 

ECOLE WESTWOOD SCHOOL 
1:15-2:30 

This year we will be holding our annual Terry Fox Run on Wednesday, September 24th at 1:15 pm. 
Students will have an assembly in the gym starting after afternoon attendance. The actual run time 
for all students will start at approximately 1:30 pm and end at approximately 2:30pm. This year 
students will run/walk/jog at Maple Creek. On the day of the run each student will receive a Terry Fox 
dedication sticker and temporary tattoo. Our goal this year is to raise $1000. That’s roughly $3.00 per 
student. This is the 45th anniversary of the Marathon of Hope. Teachers will be talking to students 
about what Terry Fox did and encouraging this year’s theme: “Finish It”. Terry was an incredible 
inspiration to many and continues to inspire people even today. Please take a moment to go online 
and make a donation (no amount is too small). Please help us reach our goal by donating at:  
https://schools.terryfox.ca/100327 - Thank you for joining our school in the fight against cancer. 
#terryfoxchallenge #TerryFoxLivesHere @theterryfoxfoundation 
As in the past, we will need parent volunteers to support classes getting to and from our run at 
Maple Creek. Parents will stand and encourage the students and make sure they are staying on the 
route. If you would like to participate in the run, or volunteer to help during the run, please email Ms. 
Askew at maskew@sd43.bc.ca 

 
Emergency Release Forms 

 
A paper copy of our Emergency Release Forms will be sent home tomorrow, please be 

sure to complete and send back to your child’s homeroom teacher! 

https://track.pstmrk.it/3s/schools.terryfox.ca%2F100327/z9pU/o8TAAQ/AQ/b2abc415-126b-4e2d-abae-01cd5eef28b9/1/_HhxSagBdx


 

 

  



To parents, teachers and K-12 students. Happy new School year to you all!  

 Registration is now open for Scouts francophones de la C.-B. groups (Ages 7 and up). 

 You are invited to the Registration Night: 

MAILLARDVILLE (Coquitlam): 

Mon. Sept. 16, 2025 

6:30 pm - 8 pm 

At 315 Walker St, Coquitlam 

Infos: scouts.maillardville@gmail.com 

  

* Meetings are held every Monday from September to June. 

 Description: Outdoor activities and get-togethers for fun and learning in French! An overview of camps and outings 

throughout the year will be presented to parents at registration. 

CALL TO PARENTS - We need your help so that we can continue to offer the program to our Scouts. Get involved as an 

animator or in the parents' committee to lighten the workload of our team. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

mailto:scouts.maillardville@gmail.com

